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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

   As another year comes to a 

close, we are thankful for the work 

that Lowell and Judy put forth to 

help distribute Bibles in Russia 

AND provide for food and others 

needs to communities in the 

United States that are struck by 

natural disasters. 

   Continue to pray for them; as we 

continue to support their work for 

the Lord! 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 
A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

Next week is #GivingTuesday! 

(Nov. 30
th

).  Every year we 

send hundreds of ministry 

team members out into our 

national parks to share the 

beauty of the Creator with 

those enjoying His creations. 

Please consider donating to 

our ministry this year to help 

us continue our mission of 

embodying and extending the 

ministry of Jesus Christ 

through worship, witness, and 

the development of Christian 

leaders.  Look out all this 

week for personal testimonies 

from alumni team members, 

our hope is these stories 

inspire you to cheerfully 

donate! “For God loves a 

person who gives cheerfully.” 

2 Corinthians 9:7 

      If you missed this 
opportunity to give, they are 
still accepting donations.  
Simply designate your gift to 
ACMNP when you send a check 
to Pine Run and we will forward 
that to them. 
   ACMNP is looking for prayer 
partners for the various teams.  

If you would like to support a 

team member in prayer, 

please email info@acmnp.com 
 

 

 

 

 

    Our “Facebook page” provides 

“live streaming” of our Sunday 

Morning Worship Service each 

week at 10:30 am.  You can also 

go back and watch the video(s) 

later in the week for an added 

boost. 

   If you are following “live” please 

feel free to type a “comment” so 

that we know we are reaching 

you!   We are thankful that God 

has made this type of ministry 

available for us! 

 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the  

 National Parks 

  Bibles for Russia 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund 

    Great Lakes Christian College 

   His House Campus Ministry 

   Helping Others Prepare for 

        Eternity (H.O.P.E.) 

  Mexican Mountain Mission 

  Operation: “We Care” 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly 

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp 

 

    We have contacts that we are in 

touch with daily in 28 different 

countries.  We provide prayer 

support, along with Scripture and 

a brief thought.   Several of the 

contacts use these for studies that 

they lead.   Keep them in prayer. 

 

  Teaching 

the Word 

(through 

our 

Websites)  

    
   Take time to check out our site 

at: 

Pinerunchurch.org ! 

   The past few months have been 

among the highest we have ever 

had in number of visitors and visits 

to our site.  The Bible studies are 

among the most viewed, including 

the Bible lessons for children. 

   Let your family and friends 

know of these free resources! 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

PRESENCE 

Snapchat—69 people are 

following 

Instagram- 66  people are 

following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—220 people are 

following 

YOUtube—we have 10 puppet 

shows available for viewing.  

http://www.lowellmason.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/givingtuesday?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX1m0PKLpKOgS8cn6Vdwk9uzhkA_pkqC1F1aWAS7S6hXGGgenEt02DmRBwY45uOIQyF7VwoG_vMVYv9X99OAOO33SGqlxC3rnFKuovpIfXc6ymRlGEQaUMOHeyiRTgr7wHVgKVddSP9ecEsKNLPJbyi&__tn__=*NK-R

